MES PTO Newsletter

November 2018

President's Message

Happy November! Can we believe it's almost Thanksgiving??? Thanks for all of your help with the Loose Change Challenge! We collected \$649.85! The 2nd Graders we the proud winners. They all received an ice cream on Halloween. Box Tops were also collected and brought in \$613.00 for our school! YAHOO!! Yankee Candle orders are being sent out and will arrive in time for the holidays. Stay tuned for arrival date. Make sure to come to the *Enchanted Fall Festival* this Friday November 9th! We have TONS of fun things for our kids to do! You can also enjoy the Book Fair on it's final Night! If you have questions or concerns please contact me anytime @ MESPTO@plainfieldschools.org



NOVEMBER

- 1-9 Book Fair
- 2 Fall Festival
- 5 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library **DECEMBER**
- 3 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library Yankee Candle will be delivered dates TBD

JANUARY

- 7 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library **FEBRUARY**
- 4 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library MARCH
- 1-8 Scholastic Book Fair
- 4 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library STEM Night Date TBD

APRIL

- 1 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library MAY
- 6 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library JUNE
- 3 Wrap-up Meeting 6:30 in the Library

PTO Meetings are held the first
Monday of each month @ 6:30
in the Library

PTO Contact Information

Officers

President- Melanie Fontaine
Vice President- Sarah Brailsford
Treasurer- Bethany Cerpovicz
Secretary- April Joslyn
Facebook-Moosup Elementary School
Email-MESPTO@plainfieldschools.org